
CHRISTMAS CAMPAIGN ALERT
Our  friends  at  the  Thomas  More  Law  Center,  a  national
Christian public interest law firm, are already gearing up to
defend against the War on Christmas that inevitably takes
place every year.

The Law Center is going on the offensive, and they need your
help. You can help the Law Center achieve its goal by asking
your city to allow the display of a Nativity scene on public
property during the Christmas season.

If you are interested in erecting a Nativity display on public
property, Law Center attorneys stand ready to give you advice
on how this can be legally done. If a city denies your request
to erect a display, Law Center attorneys will investigate the
matter, determine whether your constitutional rights have been
violated, and when appropriate, initiate a lawsuit. All their
legal services are without charge.

If you or someone you know wants to help with this Christmas
campaign,  please  contact  the  Thomas  More  Law  Center  at
734-827-2001 or by e-mail at Christmas@thomasmore.org.
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